
  
  

  

School Uniform Policy 2016  

  

We expect all our children to wear the correct school uniform for their Key Stage.  Children not wearing the 

correct uniform will be asked to change into clean spare uniform for the day and a letter sent home.  

  

Uniform is as follows: -  

  

Foundation Stage (Nursery and Reception)  

Navy blue jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts  

School or plain white polo tops  

School V-neck or plain navy blue sweatshirt  

Plain shoes or dark trainers with Velcro fastening (please avoid flashing lights if you can!)  

Blue and white check summer dresses in the Summer Term of Reception Year only   

  

Key Stage One (Years One and Two)  

Grey trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore   

School or plain white polo top  

School V-neck or plain navy blue sweatshirt  

Grey or white socks or tights  

Black low-heeled school shoes (not trainers)  

Blue and white check summer dresses in warmer weather (optional)  

  

Key Stage Two (Years Three to Six)  

Grey trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore   

School or plain white polo top  

School or plain navy blue V-neck jumper  

Grey or white socks or tights  

Black low-heeled school shoes (not trainers)  

Blue and white check summer dresses in warmer weather (optional)  

  

PE  

School or plain white t-shirt and navy shorts (A tracksuit may be useful in colder weather)   Plimsolls 

or trainers  

  

Uniform with the school logo can be bought from the school office along with water bottles, book bags, and 

caps for hot weather.      

  

Jewellery  

Watch and stud earrings only.  Surrey County Council policy is that these must be removed for PE lessons, 

so we ask that children only have their ears pierced at the beginning of the summer holidays.  Jewellery is 

brought to school at children’s own risk.  

  



Hair and Make-Up  

Hair must not be excessively styled for school and long hair must be tied back with subtle, sensible hair 

accessories for health and safety reasons.  Make-up and nail varnish must not be worn to school.  

  

Please ensure that all children’s belongings are clearly named.  Named lost property is returned to the 

child.  Unnamed lost property is kept in the main entrance area and if unclaimed is then sold by FOBS, or 

recycled.  


